
24th STREET / MISSION 

PLANNING PLANNING PLANNING PLANNING BART will be holding a series of community meetings in the winter 

of 2005/2006 to formulate specific and fundable improvements to the station 

and plazas that were initially identified in a community planning effort in 

2001.  

DEVELOPMENTDEVELOPMENTDEVELOPMENTDEVELOPMENT BART continues to monitor potential redevelopment of 

adjacent properties for opportunities for new access to the plaza and station.    

ACCESS IMPROVEMENTSACCESS IMPROVEMENTSACCESS IMPROVEMENTSACCESS IMPROVEMENTS    Bicycle racks were installed inside the paid area at 

the station as well as wayfinding signage for bicycles.   Approximately 15-20 

bicycles park on the racks on a given weekday.   

The District is installing accessible fare gates to accommodate the access 

needs of customers in wheelchairs, bicyclists, and others with luggage. 

REINVESTMENTREINVESTMENTREINVESTMENTREINVESTMENT This station will have upgraded replacement ADA-compliant 

platform edge tiles installed, pending the receipt of grant funds. 

 


